
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Etheridge Shire Local Disaster Management 

Group Update 
 
Etheridge Shire Council LDMG wishes to advise the residents 
of Einasleigh of the ongoing power outage which may also be 
affecting communications. 
 
Ergon is working on the issue and Council will endeavour to 
provide updates as soon as new information becomes 
available. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Watt 
Etheridge Shire Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 


